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ADDENDUM # 1 

 

 

 
To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 

 

Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 26-010-LH, Paving the Way Project 

 

 

The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 

 

1. In the event that the awarded bid is under the amount of funds budgeted, the county reserves the right to 

add additional roads to the scope of work up to the amount of funds budgeted for this project. 

 

 

 

 
 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
 
 

 


